MIAMIBEACH

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission

FROM: Alina T. Hudak, City Manager

DATE: May 12, 2021

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE JUNE 30, 2021 NEIGHBORHOOD AND QUALITY OF

LIFE COMMITTEE TO DISCUSS THE NAMING OF THE 500-700 ALTON

ROAD PARK.

RECOMMENDATION

Referral to the June 30, 2021 Neighborhood and Quality of Life Committee to discuss the naming of the 500-700 Alton Road Park.

ANALYSIS

The 500-700 Alton Road Park is estimated to open this summer. We would like to refer the naming of the park to the June 30, 2021 Neighborhood and Quality of Life Committee (NQLC) to have Commission and residents discuss different options and ultimately making a recommendation for the full Commission's approval.

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA

N/A

Applicable Area

South Beach

Is this a "Residents Right to Know" item, pursuant to City Code Section 2-14?

<u>Does this item utilize G.O.</u> Bond Funds?

No

Yes

Strategic Connection

Non-Applicable

Legislative Tracking

Parks and Recreation